Memo

To: Plan Commission

Fr: Trevor Fuller, Planning and Zoning Administrator

Re: DISCUSSION OF ANNUAL SITE TOUR

Date: September 22, 2014

Every year, the plan commission takes a tour of the village to get a closer look at past, present, and future planning projects in Allouez. The plan commission took a tour of the following places on September 21, 2015.

- Webster Avenue and St. Joseph Street intersection

Webster Avenue and Derby Lane intersection

- Former Brennan Buick Used Car Lot on St. Joseph Street and Riverside Drive

Plan Commission is asked to discuss their initial thoughts of the different sites and what issues, if any, can be addressed at this time.